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       ​ ​Beebe Grade 8  
By Elina, Jarita, and Elise 
 

Summer ended quickly and 
the 28th of August has arrived. 
Many new eighth-graders were 
excited 
to see 
everyone 
and to 
meet 
their new 
teachers: 

Ms.Byrne, Mr. Carpenito, 
Mr.Enwright, and Ms.O’Bryan. We 
also have a very nice and wonderful 
Principal, Dr. Murphy.  

Every student at the Beebe 
School will eventually advance and 
make it to grade eight and have a 
wonderful year and then graduate. 
Some of our policies have changed 
but we are excited to  try new 
things.  We will be able to read to 
younger students in the school and 
participate in “Reading Across 
America.”  It’s fun to go to their 
classes and read to them. We feel 
we are helping them learn about the 
topic we are reading and we are 
setting a great example. In recess, 
we help them play with the recess  
 
 

 
equipment and teach them how 
fun it is playing with everyone. 
 
When we are off to high school 
next year, we will all  miss The 
Beebe because some of the 
students were here since 
kindergarten. We had a lot of 
great memories here, learned so 
much, and had the best teachers. 
This is the last year in this school 
so we have to appreciate this year 
and make it worth it! 

 

 ​ Beebe Fall Festival 

2019 
        By: Kyleigh and Hadjar  
 The Beebe School Fall Festival 
took place on Friday, September 
13, 2019 at the Beebe School 
Plaza. It was filled with happy 
students, yummy food and fun 
music and games! There was a 
photo booth with tons of silly props 
to wear in the pictures. Another 
fun thing at the festival, was 
decorating pumpkins.  It was a big 
hit almost everyone brought a 
pumpkin home!  

 

    
There was a lot of food as well! 
Yummy pizza, delicious apple 
cider donuts, and cold 
beverages! While all this was 
happening, there was great 
music playing with a couple 
students on the dance floor! At 
the end of the night there were 
raffles you could try and win if 
you were lucky! 
 

Grade 7 Happenings 

By: Kieran, and Jason 
Welcome back Beebe school 7th 
graders.  This month in Math, 
Social Studies, English 
Language Arts, and Science, the 
7th graders are going to learn all 
types of new things.  For Math, 
we will learn about adding and 
subtracting integers and math 
vocabulary words.  In Social 
Studies, we are currently 
learning about Pre-History and 
our next unit will be on 
Mesopotamia; the first 
civilization. Now for ELA we are 
going to learn about how to use 
topic sentences.  For Science, 
we are going to learn about the 
different definitions of science 
vocabulary words. Stay turned 
for exiting news in Grade 7 next 
month! 



 

 
Mr. Semple Computer 

Teacher 
By Brynne and Giselle 

 
 

Mr.Semple is our new computer 
teacher for grades K-4.  He 
believes that all kids can be good 
and everyone should be kind to 
each other. He likes to help his 
students be safe, respectful and 
responsible. Mr.Semple is from 
Hawaii and he rides big waves with 
his surfboard and enjoys teaching 
computer class. He grew up in Fall 
River, Massachusetts and Hawaii. 
As for leisure activities, he likes to 
surf and rock climb in Hawaii. This 
year Mr.Semple is teaching the kids 
Clicking and Coding as well as lots 
of typing. He used to work at 
Letourneau Elementary school in 
Fall River. Mr.Semple is also really 
good at basketball and he can cook 
Japanese food. 

 

  

 

Harvard Crimson 
Reading Program 
 
Members of the Harvard 

Crimson Hockey Team 

visited the whole school for a 

reading event. 1st Grade had 

some nice things to say about 

our visitors.  

 
“My favorite part was when they 
told us the story. It was my first 
time seeing them.” - Karen M. 
 
“The hockey players were very 
good readers.” - Caydan M. 
 
“The first book I am going to read 
is Dr. Seuss. Green Eggs and 
Ham.” - Ajami B. 
 
“ I think I can read 10 books!” 
-​Krithika G. 

“I watched them on TV!” -Adamina 

D. & Jaxson R.. 

 
4th Grade Answers... 
 
WOULD YOU RATHER!? 
    ​Would you rather be... 

5 YEARS 
YOUNGER 

2 YEARS 
OLDER 

 
 
“I would want to be five years 
younger because I would be 
four and would be the 
smartest preschool kid in my 
city.”  -Laylla R. 
 
“Two years older because I 
will have a phone like my 
sister.” -Carlos D. 

“5 years younger because my 
mom will be younger.” 
-Gordon C. 
 
“I would choose 2 years older. 
I would be taller and have an 
advantage at soccer. I would 
play more and have more 
fun.” - Eli L. 
 

“I would rather be 2 years 
older because I would get a 
phone, a computer, and best 
of all get to start a career of 
babysitting.” - Ayanna M. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

Fire Safety Awareness 
Grade 3 

 

This month K-3 learned 
what to do when there is a 
fire. Let’s ​STOP​ what we are 
doing, ​DROP​ the Iphone and 
let 3rd Grade ​ROLL​ out 
their thoughts! 
 
“I learned that you should always 
touch the door before going inside 
the door. If the door is cool it is safe 
to go inside the room. If the door is 
hot it is not safe to go inside the 
room. I learned that I should take 
fire seriously and never fool around 
when there is a fire drill.” -Nainy J. 
 
“I learned that smoke rises up.I also 
learned that when you get burned 
you half to put cold water on it.” 
-Vivian Z. 
 
 
“Make a meeting place.” -Claudomir 
J. 
 
“It was fun. I learned that always be 
safe at home or school or any 
anywhere we go.”  - Emma M. 

 
 
 
CREATE! DON’T HATE! 
 

 
Ms. Hoffman’s Classes are 
creating an Anti-bullying 
campaign by using art. There are 
posters, poems and maybe even 
a song or two!  
 

Bullies are mean 
Bullies are cruel 

But we won't have bullies at the 
Beebe School! 

 
We will be kind 
we won't fight 

we will stand up for what is right! 
 

Every kid should feel safe here 
Let's have the kindest Beebe 

School year! 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


